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Arbutus Point Protection Work 
 
On Wednesday, February 3, crews will perform minor shoreline protection work at Arbutus Point near the old 
hovercraft landing in the Parksville Community Park, adding large rock fill to ensure the anchored erosion 
protection logs are well protected and stabilized. A permit from the province allows this work to be completed.  
 
In December, erosion was noted following storms in November and December where a combination of wave 
heights and tide levels caused most of this damage. Significant protection was completed at Arbutus Point in 
2017. 
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For more information: 

Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications dtardiff@parksville.ca; 250 954-3073 
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